
Welcome to the TNO Worker Support
Services Monthly Newsletter! In this edition,
we highlight the events and activities that
took place over the past month. 
From informative outreach sessions and
community fairs to special celebrations
and training workshops. Read on to see the
impactful work we’ve done together and
get a glimpse of the events that have
made a difference in the lives of so many.
Thank you for being a part of our journey
and for your continued support!

MEET & GREET

WORKER SUPPORT
SERVICES MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

Through our Worker Support
Services program, funded by
the Government of Canada,
we welcomed back 30+
temporary foreign workers in
Bowmanville, with an evening
of food & games.
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PRODUCTIVE SUNDAY AT SHERIDAN
NURSERIES

We hosted an information session about online
banking for the workers at Somerville Nurseries,

followed by their in-person English class.

PRODUCTIVE DAY
IN OTTAWA
Through our Worker Support
Services program, we hosted
a welcome event for
Guatemalan workers. TNO
provided valuable
information about their
rights as temporary workers
and answered their
questions.
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CELEBRATING DIVERSITY AT THE
OTTAWA MULTICULTURAL EVENT

It was a fantastic day filled with vibrant celebrations of
diversity, culture, and community support, hosted in

collaboration with the Consulate of Mexico.
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INFORMATION
SESSION AT
BRADFORD’S MARKET
Our information session was
a great success, connecting
with local farmers and
migrant workers. We shared
valuable resources and
support to help our
community.
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COMMUNITY SPIRIT SHINES AT THE
CLOTHESLINE STORE EVENT IN

BRADFORD
The Worker Support Services Program had an amazing

time at The Clothesline Store in Bradford, Ontario,
joining our migrant worker friends and community

members. It was heartwarming to witness the
community unite and support one another in such a

meaningful way.
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INFORMATIVE
SESSION ON CANADA
PENSION PLAN
We hosted an insightful
information session on the
Canada Pension Plan for
migrant workers at Simcoe.
The event provided valuable
knowledge and guidance,
helping workers understand
their benefits
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We had a wonderful Father's Day celebration in Prince
Edward County, honoring our migrant workers.

The event included an
informative session on TNO's
support services, along with
fun recreational activities,
exciting raffles, and delicious
food. It was a memorable
day filled with community
spirit and gratitude. Thank
you to everyone who
participated and
contributed to the success
of the event!
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FATHER'S DAY CELEBRATION
IN PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY
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In celebration of Father's Day at Bradford Library, we
hosted an informative and engaging event where
attendees received valuable health information,

resources, and participated in raffles

It was a fantastic opportunity
to connect with the migrant
worker community and learn
more about the support
services TNO offers. Special
thanks to our partners
OHCOW, Latinos Positivos,
the Mexican Consulate in
Toronto, and the Community
Legal Clinic for their
collaboration, and to all our
guests for joining us!
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FATHER'S DAY CELEBRATION
AT BRADFORD LIBRARY
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WORKSHOP ON WORKING SAFELY IN THE
HEAT AT SIMCOE OFFICE

Our workshop on Working Safely in the Heat at our Simcoe
office, facilitated by our partners from OCHOW! It was

inspiring to see migrant workers actively participating and
learning essential safety tips for warm conditions. A huge
thank you to OCHOW for their invaluable support and to

everyone who made this workshop a success.

INFORMATIVE SESSION IN TILLSONBURG
An enlightening session
was held in Tillsonburg,
offering essential
information about the wide
range of services TNO
provides to migrant
farmworkers and the local
community. This event was
a wonderful chance to
connect, share valuable
resources, and build
stronger community ties.
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CONNECTING WITH MIGRANT WORKERS
IN OTTAWA

During our recent outreach session in Ottawa, the
Worker Support Services team embarked on a journey
to local farms, aiming to connect with migrant workers

right where they live and work. Our dedicated staff
spent the day engaging with workers, providing them
with important information about the wide range of

services TNO offers.
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CONNECTING WITH
MIGRANT WORKERS
AT ALGOMA FARMS
TNO staff was on site
providing support and
valuable resources to the
workers. It was a fantastic
opportunity to connect and
offer assistance directly in
the field.
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BUILDING CONNECTIONS AT WILMOT
FARMS: AN OUTREACH STORY

Worker Support Services had the pleasure of visiting Wilmot
Farms for an outreach session dedicated to connecting with

Mexican and Jamaican migrant workers. On a bright and
welcoming day, TNO staff arrived on site, ready to provide
much-needed support and resources to the hardworking

individuals who keep our agricultural industry thriving.

OUTREACH AT EVERFRESH FARM: A DAY OF
SUPPORT AND CONNECTION

Worker Support Services
recently had the pleasure
of visiting Everfresh Farm
for an impactful outreach
session. On a sunny day
filled with promise, TNO
staff arrived on-site, ready
to extend their support to
the diligent workers who
form the backbone of our
agricultural community.
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Worker Support Services had the
pleasure of accompanying the
Mexican Consulate in Ottawa for a
outreach session with migrant
workers. It was a day filled with
meaningful interactions and
valuable support. TNO staff were
on site, providing essential
information and assistance to the
hardworking individuals who
contribute so much to our
communities.
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CONNECTING WITH
MIGRANT WORKERS IN

OTTAWA: A COLLABORATIVE
EFFORT
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The International Health Fair was a fantastic evening
filled with activities and resources for agricultural

workers.

The community came
together to learn and engage
in a positive and supportive
atmosphere. Attendees had
the opportunity to access
valuable health information,
connect with service
providers, and participate in
various activities. It was a
heartening experience to
witness such a collaborative
and informative event.
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INTERNATIONAL HEALTH
FAIR BRINGS COMMUNITY

TOGETHER
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CONNECTING WITH FILIPINO WORKERS
IN LEAMINGTON

Their hard work and contributions are invaluable to our
community, and we’re grateful for the opportunity to

connect and support them! It was an enriching
experience to provide them with essential resources

and information, fostering a sense of community and
solidarity.
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ENGAGING WITH
THAI WORKERS 
Building connections and
supporting the migrant
community in rural Ontario
is what we do best! It was a
fulfilling experience to share
valuable information and
resources, ensuring that
these workers feel supported
and informed.
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